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Notice of Public Hearing

RE: Introduction to new unlimited access pass program

I. Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Rockford Mass Transit District (RMTD):

Date: Tuesday, December 6th, 2022
Time: 6:00 p.m.- 8:00 p.m.
Place: 400 North Rock Valley Circle 
Room: Atrium 	

For the purpose of a new unlimited access pass program for those adults participating in postsecondary education programs offered by the various institutions in the community:

A. Program Description: Providing students with %50 off of the RMTD’s regular-priced unlimited 30-day pass.
B. Pricing: RMTD’s Monthly Pass for the general public is 55 dollars for 30 days. The presumed unlimited access pass program will be at a discounted rate of $27.50. Discussion of pricing will ensue.  
C. Requirements: This program will require students to show a physical school ID, one that is issued from their current institution. Discussion on how students will acquire “U-Pass” from both our location and their universities and or colleges will ensue.
D. Program Launch: This program will be aimed to launch on the first of the new year. An official date will be discussed.

II. At the hearing, the RMTD will allow interested persons or agencies to be heard with concerning social, economic, and environmental aspects of the program. Interested persons may submit orally or in writing evidence and recommendations with respect to the program.
III. The RMTD requests that any hearing-impaired person wishing to attend the Public Hearing notify RMTD at 815-961-9000 or otoatley@rmtd.org at least one week before the scheduled hearing date so that accommodations can be made.
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